

Head of Campus: Louisa Tudge Roseheyworth Road Primary Campus Roseheyworth Road Abertillery NP13 1SR

Pennaeth Campws: Louisa Tudge Campws Gynradd Heol Roseheyworth Heol Roseheyworth Abertyleri NP13 1SR

5th October 2017

Cross-Country Championship

Dear Parent /Guardian,
We are pleased to inform you that your child has been selected to represent Roseheyworth Road Campus at the Blaenau Gwent Cross Country Championship next Thursday 12 th October 2017.
The event will take place at Cwm Welfare Ground, Ebbw Vale, NP23 7RD, starting at approximately 10:00am and is due to finish at around 11:30am. Transport has been provided for the pupils and has been fully paid for. However to help with funding a £1 donation towards the cost would be very gratefully appreciated. Unfortunately we cannot provide transport for parents and other family but your support at the event is more than welcome.
With the nature of the course in Cwm being quite muddy, we do advise that pupils bring with them a full PE kit (trainers, t-shirt and shorts), a towel and a water bottle. Please note, fizzy drinks are not permitted.
Please can you complete the below form giving permission for your child to attend the event.
Thank you for your cooperation,
Mr Langdon.
I give permission for to attend the Blaenau Gwent Cross Country Competition on Thursday 12 th October 2017.





Date:_____



Head of Campus: Louisa Tudge Roseheyworth Road Primary Campus Roseheyworth Road Abertillery NP13 1SR

Pennaeth Campws: Louisa Tudge Campws Gynradd Heol Roseheyworth Heol Roseheyworth Abertyleri NP13 1SR





